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June 6, 2025

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about justice.

The International Criminal Court is the court of last resort for those

targeted with war crimes or genocide. Previously several special courts con-

vened to prosecute specific such acts but the process was less predictable

and hence less likely to deter than the permanently constituted body. The

US has provided only tepid and transactional support when the prosecu-

tions aligned with Washington’s political goals making the world safer for

those terrorizing civilian populations. You have taken this resistance even

further with today’s personal sanctions against four members of the court.

Undermining the ICC speaks to the need for such a body as you have ap-

parently decided that the cases against your proxies indefensible.

Please assure me that you will support the International Criminal Court.

My pride in the US derives in part from our support of human rights.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


